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NEWSLETTER 

We have had a really positive start to the term; it has 
been so lovely to welcome back children and parents 
and meet some new ones too!  The children have 
been so happy and enthusiastic and settled really 
quickly. 
 
I’d like to say a special welcome to Mr Williams who 
has joined the teaching team as Year 4 teacher. 
 
Thank you so much to parents who have approached 
me in the playground to say hello and to give 
feedback on the return to school and the information 
received beforehand too.  Your comments and 
support are always appreciated. 
 
Just a reminder that if you would like to communicate 
with your child’s teacher, we are continuing to use the 
class email accounts and hope you find this helpful.  
 
This weekend, St John’s Church are holding their 
annual ‘Education Sunday’ service, where they will 
pray especially for all those involved in education and 
children’s work but also specifically for our school.  A 
short video from our school is included (which should 
be viewable on line if you would like to see it).  Also, a 
message from our Chair of Governors Linda Caroe 
which might especially be of interest  to anyone 
considering contributing to our school through 
governance.   
 
Have a lovely weekend!      

Katherin Weeks 

Year 1:        Abigail Brunson 

Year 2:        Eli Bowler 

Year 3:        Dawson Rogers 

Year 4:        Molly McCarthy-Williams 

Year 5:        Clara Neilson 

Year 6:        Elwyn Taylor-Harbourne 
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